From:
 Black, Michael

 To:
 Dan Ashe

 Cc:
 Robert Dreher

Subject: Re: National Bison Range

Date: Thursday, February 11, 2016 8:09:28 AM

Thanks Dan, the tribe would definitely appreciate that. Give me a call whenever you have a chance.

Mike

On Wed, Feb 10, 2016 at 11:06 PM, Dan Ashe < d m ashe@fws.gov > wrote: We will be happy to issue a joint statement. Let's talk tomorrow. Sent from my iPhone > On Feb 10, 2016, at 9:16 PM, Robert Dreher < robert dreher@fws.gov> wrote: > Thanks, Mike. > Sent from my iPhone >> On Feb 10, 2016, at 6:21 PM, Black, Michael <<u>mike.black@bia.gov</u>> wrote: >> >> Dan and Bob, >> >> Just following up on my meeting the CSKT Chairman earlier. They also said they had visited with Sen. Tester and Rep. Zinke from MT, and that both of them were very positive and supportive as well. >> The one ask they had was the possibility of a statement from your office, or some kind of joint statement. (b)5 Deliberative >> I told them I would pass the message on to the both of you, and ask that someone get back to them. >> All in all a very positive meeting. Let me know if you have any questions. >> >> Thanks, Mike